
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

18	February	2020,	Post	members	Jake	Thomas	and	Sammy	Pereira	delivered	
a	mobile	basketball	stand,	a	few	soccer	balls	and	some	snacks	for	the	kids.	
Volunteer’s	will	soon	be	teaching	them	the	game,	sportsmanship	and	

enhancing	their	athletic	abilities.		Looking	forward	to	see	100+	kids	hit	the	
courts.	Thanks!			


